
 

 

Foxborough Commission on Disability 

Minutes of January 26, 2022 

 

Members Present:   

Sue Collins, Jim Mullin, Dave Foscaldo, Charlie Hobbs, James Houlihan and Cindy Curran.   

 Absent: Sheri Barrett, Bob Siteman, Margaret Chaisson and David DelPizzo 
 

ADA Coordinator: 

A new ADA coordinator has been hired. Hopefully he will be available for our next meeting. No other information was 

available.  
 

Brochure stickers: 

We are waiting for Bob Siteman to send the Facebook logo to Cindy. She will have stickers printed for the brochures. We 

will also have to update the FCOD website and brochure with the new ADA coordinator’s name. 
 

P.O. Boxes: 

Last that Sue heard, Representative Jake Auchincloss’ office sent Margaret Chaisson paperwork about moving the 

mailboxes. Margaret was not present at the meeting and will update the committee at the next meeting. 
 

New Member of the Foxboro Commission on Disabilities: 

James Houlihan will meet with the BOS on February 1, 2022 to be approved to become a member of the FCOD. The FCOD 

welcomes James and the wealth of knowledge and experience he will bring to the Commission. 
 

Annual Report: 

Sue composed a rough draft for the Annual Report. She used the meeting minutes for reference. Jim will proofread the 

article and send it to the rest of the committee for review. 
 

 

 

Minutes: 

Jim Mullins made a motion to accept the November minutes, seconded by Charlie. All approved. Motion passed. 
 

Adjourn: 

Motion to adjourn was made by Dave Foscaldo, seconded by James Houlihan. All approved. Motion passed. 
 

 

 

 

Next Meeting:  Wednesday, February 16, 2022 @2 PM via Zoom Meeting  
 

Respectfully submitted by Cindy Curran 


